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From: Dozier, Tamsen
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 2:46 PM
To: Tony Banks; Joyce Livingstone
Attachments: ML111120429.pdf

Tony and Joyce: 
 
Attached is the May 23 letter transmitting the environmental RAIs. 
 
Please note that I have set up a meeting with our administrative staff to revisit our mailing list in terms of 
Dominion contacts.  After that meeting, I would like to have a conversation to inform you of our administrative 
process on mail outs and emails.  We can discuss any additions, deletions or corrections. 
 
Tami 
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May 23, 2011 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Eugene S. Grecheck 
Vice President-Nuclear Development 
Dominion Virginia Power 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA 23060-6711 
  
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE 

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW FOR THE COMBINED LICENSE APPLICATION 
FOR NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT 3 

 
Dear Mr.Grecheck: 
 
This letter transmits the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s request for additional 
information (RAI) concerning the environmental review of Dominion Virginia Power’s June 2010 
revised combined license application for a proposed reactor at the North Anna Power Station 
site.  Consistent with the NRC’s review schedule, please provide your response to the RAIs 
(Enclosure 1) within 30 days of receipt.  Your responses should be provided under oath or 
affirmation in accordance with 10 CFR 52.75. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be contacted at 301-415-2272 or via e-mail to 
Tamsen.Dozier@nrc.gov.   
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 
      Tamsen Dozier, Project Manager 
      Environmental Projects Branch 1 
      Division of Site and Environmental Reviews 
      Office of New Reactors 
 
Docket Nos. 052-017  
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Memo to Eugene S. Grecheck from Tamsen Dozier dated May  23, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE 

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW FOR THE COMBINED LICENSE APPLICATION 
FOR NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT 3 
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